From: Rugendyke, Dave 

Sent: Wednesday, 30 May 2001 9:25

To: 'Frank J Kelly'

Cc: ICRC

Subject: RE: PETROL PRICE CONTROL PROPOSALS

Frank

Thank you for your email. This issue is one which the ICRC are looking at in their inquiry into petrol pricing. I have taken the liberty of forwarding your thoughts to the ICRC for their information. Submissions have closed but maybe your email can sneak through.

regards

dave

-----Original Message-----

From: Frank J Kelly

Sent: Tuesday, 29 May 2001 16:58

To: RUGENDYKE

Subject: PETROL PRICE CONTROL PROPOSALS

Dave

I have just returned from 2 weeks in WA and have just read your Autumn

2001 news review.   I was interested in your proposals on petrol price

controls.  In Perth on TV each night after the nightly news they

broadcast a list of the 20 lowest prices for fuel for the next day.

Apparently the WA Consumer Affairs Department requires each petrol

station to phone them by 2.00pm each day with their petrol prices for

the next 24 hours.  These prices are then held fixed at this level for

the next day.   People avidly tune in for the locations of their nearest

'cheap site'.   Perhaps a similar system could be introduced here in the

ACT to give we consumers a chance.   Petrol prices ranged from 90.7

cents to $1.02 in Perth and between $1.05 to $1.12 in towns down the

coastal towns as far as Albany.   I believe we experienced some over $1

prices here in Canberra during my time away.   Good luck with your

proposal.

Cheers

Frank Kelly

3 Tipping Place McKellar

Telephone:  6259 1516

Mobile   : 0428 266 134

